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Date:  April 16, 2016
Time:  11:30-1:30
Location: Baxter M Hood Center, Bowater Room
Attendees:
	Name
	Team
	Name
	Team

	Karen Alexander
	SC LSC Board Member
	Tom Kraft
	SC LSC Board Member

	Jessica Bennett
	SC LSC Board Member
	Kim Crounse
	SC LSC Board Member

	Scott Bonine
	Team Greenville (TG) **
	Scott McMillan
	SC LSC Board Member

	William Brown
	SC LSC Board Member
	Jon Mengering
	SC LSC Board Member

	Tim Conley
	SC LSC Board Member
	Colleen Miller
	SC LSC Board Member

	Roy Dessloch
	SC LSC Board Member
	Scott Stephens
	SC LSC Board Member

	Carol Hammond
	SC LSC Board Member
	Lynn Williams **
	Upper Palmetto YMCA (RAYS)

	Mike Jann
	SC LSC Board Member
	
	



**Guest

Age Group Committee/Senior Committee [Mr. Scott Stephens & Jon Mengering]:
The Age Group and Senior committees have been working together on solutions for modifying the state meet to take into account how many swimmers are entered and how long the meet has become.  The current proposal would create meets on two separate weekends, with 15 & over swimmers swimming in one meet and 14 & under swimming in the other meet.  In order to make these meets viable, we would need to reduce time standards so that we have the appropriate number of swimmers for each session.  

For the Age Group meet (14 & under), the idea of splitting the 11-14 age groups into single age groups was also agreed upon.  The 10 & under would swim in the morning session and the 11-14 groups would swim in the afternoon.  We would also add the 400 relay for the 12 & under and the 200 relay for the 13-14.



For the Senior meet (15 & over), we would run this meet as a Prelim-Finals meet.  We also discussed moving to single age group times.  We would bring back 2 heats of each event, but would also split the 15-18 age group in to 15-16 & 17-18.  This would give more swimmers an opportunity, as well as increase the number of swimmers to make the meet more viable.  We would also add a 200 Freestyle Relay to add additional excitement to the meet.  

The Age Group committee and the Senior committee will continue to work on this proposal with the idea of presenting it to the Board of Directors and House of Delegates at the October meetings.  


The meeting was adjourned at 1:30.
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